MEMORANDUM

TO:
Michael McGovern, Town Manager


FROM:
Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner


DATE:
July 28, 2016


SUBJECT:
Paper Streets draft Town Council recommendation

The Town Council reviewed paper streets at the May 19th and June 22nd, 2016 Town Council workshops. At those workshops, the Town Council reviewed each paper street and prepared a draft recommendation for all but 5 streets. Those recommendations to either vacate paper street rights, extend paper street rights or accept rights in the paper street are shown on the attached chart. 
The next step is to hold a public hearing before the Town Council considers a motion. Attorney Durward Parkinson has provided the town with legal advice on paper streets. He is preparing a motion for Town Council consideration, based on the draft recommendations, which will be available prior to the September 12, 2016 Town Council meeting.
